
Fundraising Events / Activities of DEWF 

15 September 2017 

The Domestic Employees Welfare Fund (DEWF) organised a charity golf and dinner on 15 
September to raise funds to support its objectives of providing humanitarian assistance to 
distressed domestic employees working in Singapore, and promoting social integration 
among foreign domestic employees.   
 
With Minister for Manpower Mr Lim Swee Say as the Guest of Honour, this event was the 
first large scale fundraising event by DEWF, and a platform to reinforce its commitment to 
looking after the well-being of domestic employees working in Singapore.  
 
We hereby extend our gratitude to all donors and sponsors for their support and generosity, 
which saw us managing to raise over $185,000 at the event for the DEWF. This has placed 
us in good stead to achieving the $200,000 fundraising target we had set out to achieve by 
the end of 2017!  
 
Thank you to all donors and sponsors listed below!  
 

  

Names / Organisations of main donors & sponsors of DEWF Charity Golf & Dinner 2017 

Macondray Holdings Pte Ltd 

 

Melchers  Time Pte Ltd (Sponsor for Hole-In-One 
Prize of Breitling for Bentley timepiece) 

 

Tan Chong Motors (Sponsor for Hole-In-One Prize 
of Nissan Qashqai 2.0)  

Tote Board and Singapore Pools 

 

Perfect World Pictures (Singapore) 

 

http://cde.org.sg/wps/portal/cde/home/aboutus/domesticemployeeswelfarefund/null


 

  

Names / Organisations of other donors of DEWF Charity Golf & Dinner 2017 

(Ms) Cynthia Poa Kheng Bee  No logo 

Dormitory Association of Singapore Limited 

 

Food, Drinks and Allied Workers Union  

 

NTUC Fairprice Foundation Ltd 

 

RHT Law Taylor Wessing and RHT Holdings Pte Ltd 
   

Singapore Maritime Officers' Union  

 

Warehouse Logistics Net Asia Pte Ltd 
 

Wu Dang Sheng Hong Health Preservation Centre 
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A big Thank You to all our 

donors for your support! 


